Department of Community Services

MULTNOMAH COUNTY OREGON

Land Use and Transportation Program

1600 SE 190th Avenue
Portland, Oregon 97233-5910
(503) 9885050

ugust 30, 2007

e:  S.W. Hewett Boulevard Legalization Hearing;
Time: September 6, 2007, after 9:30 AM;
Location: Room 100, at 501 SE Hawthome Boulevard, Portland, Oregon

ear <Name>;

am writing to you on behalf of the Multnomah County’s Land Use and Transportation
rogram (LUTP). On July 31, 2007, Robert Hovden, the County Surveyor, sent you a
otice for the above-scheduled hearing before County Board of Commissioners (Board).
he purpose of the hearing was to be for the Board to consider the proposed legalization
f SW Hewett Boulevard from SW Grant Street southeasterly to the North-South
‘centerline of Section 7, T1S, R1E, WM.

Please be advised that although the hearing is still scheduled for September 6, 2007;
.the LUTP has reconsidered the proposal and is now geing to recommend at the
hearing that the Board abandon the legalization of S.W. Hewett Boulevard as
_presently proposed. Further the LUTP will request that the Board authorize staff to
*.' . prepare a revised legalization order for S.W. Hewett Boulevard and present the

. revised proposal at a later date.

" We want to assure you that the County will provide the appropriate notice and
-opportunity for interested parties to participate in this process as required by State law
- with respect to any revised legalization order that is submitted to the Board. Thank you
- for your patience, and if you have any questions, please contact either of us at the phone
“numbers indicated.

Sincerely,
Robert Hovden, PLS Brian Vincent, PE
Multnomah County Surveyor Multnomah County Engineer

Telephone: (503) 988-5573 ' Telephone: (503) 988-5050, Ext. 29642




